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Thursday 29th February 2024 
Craft session 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to our crafts session tomorrow. This is an opportunity to see 
your child at Nursery and have a special moment to create something together. We will 
provide all the materials you need to create something around our topic – animals. 
 
Please see timings below:  
AM Session – 8:40-9:30 
PM Session – 2:30-3:20 
 
If your child attends all day, please choose a time that 
is convenient for you. 
 
If your child does not attend Nursery on this day, you 
are welcome to bring them in for the crafts session! 
We will display these pieces at the Great Exhibition at 
the end of the term. 
 
Please sign in at the office. We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Ms A Kennett 
Senior Assistant Headteacher and SENCO 


